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Dear Fiona Campbell,
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 1 March enclosing correspondence from Burness Paull LLP to the City of
Edinburgh Council.

As you will be aware, the City of Edinburgh Council have submitted their proposals to create a Short-
Term Let Control Area (STLCA) to the Scottish Ministers for approval to implement the STLCA. The
Scottish Ministers will consider the submission and determine whether or not to approve the STLCA in
accordance with the relevant legislation.

I hope you will appreciate that I cannot comment further on the matter .
 
Yours sincerely,

 
SHONA ROBISON

Scottish Ministers, special advisers and the Permanent Secretary are covered by the terms of the Lobbying (Scotland) Act 2016. See
www.lobbying.scot

Tha Ministearanna h-Alba, an luchd-comhairleachaidh sònraichte agus Rùnaire Maireannach fo chumhachan Achd Coiteachaidh (Alba)
2016. Faicibh www.lobbying.scot
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